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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Attention: Dr. L. T. Papay, Vice President 
Advanced Engineering 

Gentlemen: 

The enclosed IE Bulletin No. 81-01 is forwarded for your action with regard 
to your nuclear power facilities with operating license or near term 
operating license (NTOL).  

To assist the NRC in evaluating the value/impact of each bulletin on all 
licensees, it would be helpful if you would provide an estimate of the 
manpower expended in the review and preparation of the report(s) required 
by the bulletin. Please estimate separately the manpower associated with 
corrective actions required by this bulletin.  

Should you have any.questions regarding this bulletin or the actions required 
of you, please contact this office.  

Sincerely, 

R. H. Engelken 
Director 

Enclosures: 
1. IE Bulletin No. 81-01 
2. Recently issued IE Bulletins 

cc w/enclosures: 
R. Dietch, SCE 
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